
 
 

Drinking Water Regulations Policy 
 
Background 
 
The water regulations have been NOTO’s foremost issue since approximately late 2003. The 
problems with the regulations have been numerous and stem from the MOE’s fundamentally 
flawed approach to the issue. From the beginning the MOE’s focus has been to avoid any 
liability, download responsibility, and avoid any government expense. This approach has 
resulted in regulations, which avoid ensuring public safety while making water treatment 
extremely expensive for our industry and rural Ontario. 
 
Policy 
 
“That NOTO advocate for Ontario drinking water regulations which insure public safety, and are 
practical and economical to implement.” 
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